
Stirling Council is committed to improving the lives of 
everyone who lives, works in and visits the Stirling area.
We invest around £200M per year but are still working within 
financial constraints. We need your help to prioritise services, identify 
savings and help Shape Stirling’s Future.

Monday 27th October 2014
Killin Primary 7pm - 9pm 

Thursday 30th October 2014
Stirling High 7pm - 9pm 

Tuesday 4th November 2014
McLaren High 7pm - 9pm 

Thursday 6th November 2014
Dunblane High 7pm - 9pm

Tuesday 11th November 2014
Wallace High 7pm - 9pm

Thursday 13th November 2014
Bannockburn High 7pm - 9pm

Tuesday 25th November 2014
Balfron Campus 7pm - 9pm

We hope to see you there, but it’s not the only way to get involved and have your say. 
Email your comments, ideas or suggestions to: shapingstirlingsfuture@stirling.gov.uk

You can find more information on Shaping Stirling’s Future on our website:
www.stirling.gov.uk/shapingstirling

We’re social, check out our Facebook page “Stirling Council” 
or follow us on Twitter @StirlingCouncil

Community Conversations:




